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I love my job and the people I provide support for. Unfortunately myself and many 

others of us have families and cannot afford anything other than base necessities, 

and providing a critical service to the community but being unable to take a vacation 

or buy organic food for our children, or pay for extra curricular activities, seems like a 

slap in the face to most of us. 

We do deserve a living, rather than a surviving, wage. 


